
  

 
 

 
 

Oi S.A. (Brazil): Voluntary Conversion - Informative Notice 
Treatment in FTSE Index Series 

08 October 2015 

Subject to the completion of the non-mandatory conversion of Oi S.A. PN (Brazil, B7XL5Q9) into Oi S.A. 

ON (Brazil, B7XL4M8) shares, FTSE will await publication of the number of shares converted and the new 
shareholder structure before announcing any changes to FTSE indices. 

FTSE will release a follow-up announcement with final results in due course. 
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